
Date:   12/2/2022
To:       State Agencies
From:  State Procurement Office
Re:      SPO Newsletter, Updates

The State Procurement Office is working on the next edition of the SPO Newsletter, which
will focus on procurement accomplishments from state agencies. If you want your team's
exemplary work included in the newsletter, send your highlights to
SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov!

File Update(s)

Arizona Procurement Code
on the SPO website

• In 1993, a ninth purpose was added to the preamble
of the Arizona Procurement Code, but not updated in
the PDF on the SPO website. The PDF has been
updated to include this purpose: "Obtain in a
cost-effective and responsive manner the materials,
services and construction required by state agencies
in order for those agencies to better serve this state’s
businesses and residents."

Forms 205 and 205A (as
standalone forms and in
the solicitation templates)

• Minor updates for clarity and ease of use.

Please note: In order to ensure that you are utilizing the most updated version(s), please
refrain from saving the file(s) (as it/they will be a static version). Instead, always refer to the
link(s) above to be confident you have the most recent version(s).

If you have any questions, please contact SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov.

Thank you,
SPO Compliance
ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85007
SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov


